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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 3:38 PM
To:  
Subject: Letter of Comment 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-07-17 8:19 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Anne Campbell 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
As a rural ontario hydro one customer I am completely opposed to raising of the distribution fees. In 
under 3 years our hydro bill has nearly doubled entirely due to these distribution fees.  In fact, we no 
longer use our air conditioner, replaced all our appliances with energy efficient models, never turn on 
our computer, rarely use a clothes dryer or oven & leave our home in darkness at night & yet our bill 
has increased beyond acceptable levels. 
The gov'ts new plan, better late than never I suppose, but now to allow hydro one another way to 
increase these distribution charges makes no sense. 
For fairness to the struggling middle class & rural ontario, turn this application down. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 




